
     
Subject:        Health Ins.& dental services bill

     

I would like to lend support to Dr W. Johnson, Tasmania in her case against
the administrative paperwork nightmare she has been singled out.I find her
to be a very genuine and modest person and she has certainly not been out to
rort the system. 
Sincerely yours Annamaria Magnus, 
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